
The Graduate School will receive
online requests until 12 April 2021 at 23.59
and will shut down the system

for server maintenance from 13 – 15 April 2021.
The online request system
will be ready for service

on Monday 16 April 2021 from 8.30. on Monday 16 April 2021 from 8.30. 

Due to a long holiday
from 10 - 15 April 2021,

Because of the accumulated volume of requests during the holiday,
requests may be delayed than usual.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.

@grad.ku


